
     
 

                     

Tuesday 12 October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Parent/Carer Evenings 
Monday 8 November 2021 

Monday 15 November 2021  
Tuesday 16 November 2021 

 
We are planning on reintroducing face to face meetings with our parents and carers this 
term to share how well children are settling into their new year groups and where they are in 
terms of their progress and academic achievements so far. 
 
In light of COVID-19 regulations and to keep the number of adults in school to a minimum 
and to spread the attendees and evenings out, we will be hosting three sessions.  
 

Session 1 Monday 8 November  2-6pm  Any family in school with more 
than one child on roll 

Session 2 Monday 15 November  3-6pm Nursery and Reception  
Year 1 and Year 2 

Session 3 Tuesday 16 November  3-6pm  Year 3 and Year 4 
Year 5 and Year 6 

 
We request at this point that only one parent/carer attends to help keep the number 
of adults in school to an absolute minimum.  
 
COVID-19 Implications 

• We will ask parents/carers to sanitise their hands on arrival and to adhere to social 
distancing rules when inside the building and when meeting with staff.  

• If parents/carers wish to wear face coverings, then this is of course your choice but 
we would ask that you don’t bring face coverings in from home but use a brand new 
disposable face mask provided at the main entrance into school.  

• If children can’t be collected at 3pm by another member of your family or you need 
to bring children with you to enable you to attend your appointment we can support 
you as we have done in previous years by providing childcare in our Computing 
Suite. The children who can use the Computing Suite must be on roll at St 
Cuthbert’s.  

• Any parents/carers who do not wish to have a face to face appointment at this time 
can opt for a telephone call instead. Please contact the school office directly to 
arrange this.  

 
We will be sending out appointment options for Monday 8 November to be completed by 
Monday 18 October. Appointment options for the other two evenings will be shared on 
Tuesday 19 October.  
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss any of the above, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office on 0191 2860129.  
 
Thank you and very best wishes, 
 
Mrs Bullerwell  
Headteacher  


